
   

 

 
   

  

Sacramental Policy 
Baptism: Parents wishing to have their babies or young children baptized please contact Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos.  
Adults seeking Baptism or wanting to find out more about the Catholic Faith, please contact Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos.  
Marriage: Couples wishing to marry are required to give at least six months’ notice. See Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos. 
Communion to the Sick & Housebound: If you know of anyone unable to get to Mass & would like Communion, contact Fr David. 

Please Pray For 
 

Those Who Have Died 
Please remember in your kind prayers James Fitzpatrick and 
Paddy (Patricia) Gorman who died recently. James’ Funeral 
Mass will take place on Friday 8th February at 10.30am, at St 
Hugh’s Church. The funeral arrangements for Patricia are 
Reception into St Hugh’s church on Tuesday 26th February at 
5pm and the Funeral Mass on Wednesday 27th February at 
11.00 am. Please keep both families in your prayers at this 
difficult time.  
 

Those being Baptized   
Congratulations to Elsie Elizabeth McEvoy who is being baptized 
at St Alban’s Church this weekend on Sunday 3rd February. 
Our prayers and best wishes go to the family. 

 

What is happening in February 2019? 
 

Ecumenical Evening Prayer  
The Church on Oakwood will be holding an Ecumenical Evening 
Prayer on Monday 4th February at 7pm. Join us for half an hour 
of prayer and reflection on "Candlemas". 
 

Monthly First Tuesday Service of the Word and 
Communion. 
All services will be at St. Hugh’s in Borrowash and will start at 
7pm. The first service will be on Tuesday 5th February. 
 

First Reconciliation and Communion Programme 
The next parents’ meeting is on Thursday 7th February at 7.30 
in St Alban’s Parish hall.  
 

God in my Life 
Saturday 9th February 2 - 4.30 pm, including tea at Rosmini 
Centre House of Prayer, 433, Fosse Way, Ratcliffe on the 
Wreake, Leicester LE7 4SJ. The second in a series of 7 talks 
(and discussions) with the general title: God in my life: 
invitation, mission, gratitude. This second talk will be given by 
Fr. Frank Daly, founder of SPANNED (Supporting People with 
Additional Needs) 
 

Annual “Valentine” Marriage Mass 
The Annual Diocesan Marriage Mass, where married couples 
are able to renew their vows before the Bishop and receive his 
blessing on their Marriages, will take place on Sunday 10th 
February at 3.00pm in St Barnabas Cathedral. 
 

Second Collection 
There will a mandatory 2nd Collection at all Masses the weekend 
of 16th/17th February, for the Poor and Needy Parishes. Thank 
you for your continued generosity. 
 

Derby Street Pastors  
Are looking to recruit new Street Pastors to work in the city 
centre on Friday & Saturday evenings/nights (9.30pm to 4am) 
keeping people safe and when the opportunity arises spreading 
the Gospel. Prayer Pastors (people who support Street Pastors 
in prayer at home or at base) and establish School Pastors in 
Derby this year. As Street Pastors offer a visible, peaceful and 
reassuring presence on the city streets, listening, caring and 
helping – School Pastors do the same in Secondary Schools and 
Colleges. To get School & College Pastors ‘off the ground’ we 
firstly need to identify interested volunteers (a minimum of 6) 
There are two ‘Street Pastor Information Evenings’ planned for 
people to come and find out more about the role and ask any 
questions. Wednesday 27th February, 7.30pm @ St John's 
Church, Devonshire Drive Mickleover DE3 9HD or Thursday 
28th February 7.30pm @ Reach Derby (formerly CCD) 
Riverside Centre, Pride Park Derby DE24 8HY 
www.derbycitymission.org.uk  https://www.facebook.com/d
erbycitymission/  See notice board for more information 
 

Other News 
 

Born For This 
St Alban's, St Hugh's and The Church on Oakwood are putting 
on 'Born For This', a Lenten reflection delivered through Music, 
Poetry and Drama. This is a powerful presentation of the 
Stations of the Cross open to all ages. We will prepare on 
Wednesday evenings during Lent and the performance will be 
on Friday 12th April - at our final Stations of the Cross. Please 
click on the link via the Church Facebook page or the Website to 
sign up and to state your preference for rehearsal timings. 
Alternatively fill in the sign-up sheet that will be at the back of 
Church. We look forward to seeing many of you there. Any 
questions please see Jo or Geoff Rowlands 
 

Retreat Weekend for Women  
The Briars are running their Women’s Retreat from 15th - 17th 
March 2019. This, one of a kind, weekend is a chance to spend 
time with other Women, at The Briars. The cost this year is £75 
(£100 if you would like a single room). The retreat will give you a 
chance to relax and engage with other women to reflect on your 
faith and your role within the church and the world. If you want to 
book you can do so using the link below. Please note that your 
place is not confirmed until payment has been received. Further 
details are available on https://ndcys.com/womens-retreat-2019/  
 

CAFOD Lent Gathering 
Come and hear about our new Lent resources, our work in 
Bangladesh and meet other volunteers and supporters. Sunday 
10th March, CAFOD Volunteer Centre in Bulwell, Nottingham 
5.30 – 7pm. All welcome 
 

Supporting the HCPT Charity 
This Easter Jenny and Freya Windridge are going to Lourdes as 
volunteers with the charity HCPT. This charity offers life 
changing pilgrimage holidays for the sick, disabled and 
disadvantaged children.  We are going as part of a group of 
volunteers from Derby with the aim of setting up a Derby Group 
next year. We will be travelling with the Birmingham 148 Group 
this year. As a group we will be fundraising to cover the cost of 
the trip for both the young people and the volunteers. The total 
cost of this for each child is approximately £1,000 and the fare 
for the volunteers is approximately £700. As a family, Jenny, 
Ken, Freya, Rhys and Eden will all be attempting to walk up 
Snowdon on 30th March. Any donation that you would be able to 
make towards the costs would be much appreciated. 
Just giving link https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/jenny-
windridge?utm_campaign=pfp-share&utm_content=Jenny-
windridge&utm_medium=fundraisingpage&utm_source=Facebo
ok&utm_term=5xGN7Vwrx 
Alternatively, we will be leaving sponsor forms at the back of 
each church. 
 

The Nottingham Diocesan Lourdes Pilgrimage 2019 
Why not come on the Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes?  The 
dates are 14th – 19th July 2019. For more information contact 
Tangney Tours on 01732 886666 or visit www.tangney-
tours.com/nottingham  
 

Brownies 
On Tuesdays (Term-time) 5.15 - 6.45pm at St Joseph’s Parish 
Hall. A group for girls aged 7 - 10 who have fun together, 
playing, socialising and learning new skills. Contact Jacinta 
Litherland 07904035397 or ja.litherland@yahoo.com 
 

Free Ukulele Group Lessons 
Adult lessons will be on a Thursday evening, probably starting 
on 7th of February, children’s lessons (over 7 yr olds) will be at 
5pm on a day to be decided. There will be an initial 6 lessons for 
absolute beginners. No prior musical knowledge required. For 
more information contact Paul Jessop on 07897830005 
 

SCHOOLS: St Alban’s Primary 01332 673823, St Benedict Secondary 01332 557032, St John Houghton Secondary 0115 9322896 
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Services, Mass Times & Intentions for the Coming Week 
Fourth Week in Ordinary Time - Year C (Psalter week 4) 

 

Saturday  Candlemass 

   
2nd   6.30pm Mass Oakwood The People of the Parish 

Sunday  
 

3rd   9.00am Mass St Hugh’s Tony Gregory RIP 

 10.30am Mass St Alban’s Gary Cauldwell RIP 

Monday 
Feria 

4th  9.15am Mass St Alban’s Mary McMahon RIP 

Tuesday  
St Agatha 

5th   7.00pm Service St Hugh’s Service of the Word and Holy Communion 

Wednesday 
St Paul Miki & Companions 

6th   9.30am Mass St Hugh’s Seamus Cahill 

Thursday  
Feria 7th   7.00pm Mass St Alban’s Cath & Phil's Intentions (Keogh) 

Friday     
Feria  

8th    10.30am Mass St Hugh’s Funeral Mass for James Fitzpatrick RIP 

Saturday      
 

9th   6.30pm Mass Oakwood Tommy & Margaret McLaughlin's Intentions 

Sunday  
 

10th    9.00am Mass St Hugh’s Rita Dillon RIP & Ellen Dillon RIP 

 
 

 10.30am Mass St Alban’s The People of the Parish 
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PARISH NEWSLETTER 2nd/3rd February 2019 

St Alban’s Church – Chaddesden 
Roe Farm Lane, Chaddesden, Derby, DE21 6ET                               www.stalbansderby.org.uk 

The Church on Oakwood 
378 Bishop’s Drive, Oakwood, Derby, DE21 2DF                        www.thechurchonoakwood.org 

St Hugh’s Church – Borrowash   
71a Derby Road, Borrowash, Derby, DE72 3HB                                  
www.sthughborrowash.org.uk 

 

Contact 
Post:   St Alban’s, Roe Farm Lane,    
           Derby, DE21 6ET 

Tel:    01332 672 914 
 

Office Administrator: Amanda Wilson (Mon & Thurs) 
Email: office@stalbansderby.org.uk 
 

Newsletter Items & Catechesis: Mark Booton 

Email: newsletter@stalbansderby.org.uk 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Parish Priest: Fr. David Cain  
Email: david_cain@me.com 
 

Deacon: Juan Carlos Valer 
Email: deacon.jcv@gmail.com 
 

Safeguarding Contacts 
St Alban’s: Christianne 07859166292 
Oakwood: Mary 820 319 
St Hugh’s: Margaret 674 216 
 

 
 
 

   

   

   

 

Hospital 
If someone is in 
Hospital who would 
like a visit please let          
Fr David know or: 
 

Royal Derby Hospital: 
Urgent 01332340131 
 

London Road Hospital: 

Fr Mark 01332574474 
 

Nuffield Hospital: 

Fr John 01332343777 
 

Kingsway Hospital: 
Fr Ka Fai 01332514107 
 

 
 SANCTUARY LAMPS: 

The Sanctuary Lamp at St Alban’s burns in memory of 
Anthony Hoban RIP and for Ronald Edwin Anderson 
RIP at St Hugh’s.  Please keep them in your prayers. 
 
 

Welcomers for weekend 9th/10th February 
Oakwood 6.30 pm Lavena Dawn 

St Alban’s 10.30 am Kath Leach Louise Franik 
 

Readers for weekend 9th/10th February 
Oakwood 6.30 pm Sandra Endsor Steve Beech 

St Hugh’s 9.00 am T McMenamin  

St Alban’s 10.30 am Children in yr 6 from St Alban’s School 

Counters St Alban’s C Mendonca D Kiddie 

Counters  St Hugh’s T&J Shepherd  

Cleaners  St Hugh’s Mrs Dennis Mrs Hughes 

Flowers St Hugh’s  Volunteer 

 

 

St Alban’s & Oakwood - St Paul Sunday Missal Reference:  
Readings: p84, Preface p 24, Eucharistic Prayer – p33  
St Hugh’s Parish Mass Book - Part 1: 
Readings p 56, Preface p 9, Eucharistic Prayer – p17 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 
 
 

St Alban’s: 
By appointment or Thursday 6.15pm - 
6.50pm and Saturday 9.00am – 9.45am 
St Hugh’s: By appointment  
 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament: 
 
St Alban’s on Thursday 6.15pm – 
6.50pm  
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